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ParentPay – Online Payment 

So far 244 of our pupils (60%) have been signed up by their parents to make payments online. This is great news as we 

continue to move towards cashless payment. Children’s log-in details can be re-issued if they have been mislaid. 

 

 

Monday Morning Mass 

Primary 5 children will be attending 10.00am Mass in All Saints 

Church next week. As they will be walking to and from the 

church they will require a coat & appropriate footwear. 

 

Spring Concert – St. Brigid’s PS & Ballykeel PS 

Our 1st Spring Concert last night was a great success. Well done to all 

who participated and thanks to all who attended. The talent on show was 

exceptional! Our Shared Education link with Ballykeel Primary School 

continues to go from strength to strength. Thanks to our Joint School 

Council who came up with the great idea of having a purple logo on their 

tee-shirts – the reason being - when you mix St. Brigid’s Blue with 

Ballykeel Red you get “Purple”. A lovely piece of symbolism to 

recognise the links between the schools.  

Miss. McAleenan’s Class Assembly  

The above class assembly took place this morning. The children told us 

all about Holy Week. Thanks to Miss. McAleenan and the boys and 

girls for helping us to understand why next week is such an important 

week in the life of the Church. This was the final class assembly of this 

term.  

Our next class assembly is Mrs. McCann’s P2 class on Friday 10th May 

followed by Mrs. Killough’s P1 class on Friday 17th May and Mrs. 

Brady’s P1 class on Friday 24th May. All assemblies start at 9.15am.   

School Closure – Easter Holidays 

School will close for the Easter Holidays at 12.00noon on Holy 

Thursday, 18th April. We re-open with a full day on Monday 29th 

April.   

First Holy Communion – Primary 4  

Children from P4 and their families are asked to be in All Saints Church at 9.50am on Sunday for the final “Do This In Memory” 

Mass” in preparation for their Holy Communion on Saturday 11th May.  
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Certificate winners from assembly    

Trocaire Non-Uniform Day  

Wednesday 17th & Thursday 18th April will be non-uniform days in 

school. Children are asked to come into school in their ordinary 

clothes on both days and to make a donation of £1.50 per family for 

the privilege. This money will be added to our Trocaire fundraising 

that has been ongoing throughout Lent. Parents can make their 

donation on our new Parentpay system. If doing so please note that 

you only make a payment for one of your children even though the 

system will show a £1.50 charge against each child’s name. Simply 

ignore the others and pay using the eldest child in the school’s 

account. If you have not signed up by then you can still send the 

£1.50 donation in to school with your child as normal. Thanking you 

in advance for your generosity.    

 


